
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Member, 

Pipefitters Local Union No. 533 recognizes what an achievement graduation is.  As 
members of the Local No. 533 family, we would like to celebrate those accomplishments with 
your family.  Our 10th Annual Senior Send-off Banquet will be held Sunday, 
June 27, 2021 from 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm at the Union Hall, Lower Level.  Any member who has 
a son, daughter, or grandchild graduating from high school or achieving equal status from another 
institution in 2021 will be honored.  A luncheon will be provided for all those in attendance.  

While we are in the preliminary planning stages of this event, we are requesting members, 
who have a high school senior, to phone the Business Office; fax; mail; or E-mail the requested 
information below no later than June 19, 2021. 

Sincerely,  

Pipefitters   Local   Union No. 533 Business Office 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Senior Send-Off 
Banquet R.S.V.P.                                                         Please return no later 

than Saturday, June 19, 2021                                                           via phone, 
fax, mail or E-mail 

Local Member’s Name: ______________________ Member’s phone #:(____)_____-_______ 

Graduate’s Name:______________________________ # of family members attending: ____   

Graduate’s Plans                                                                                                                                                
> College attending:________________________  > Proposed Major:____________________ 
> Work, etc.:__________________________________________________________________ 

Mail to: Phone #: Fax: E-mail to: 
8600 Hillcrest Road (816) 523-1533 (816) 523-1536 rtalley@local533.com 
Kansas City, MO  64138    

 


